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To parents /carers of pupils in P1, P4 & P6 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Williamsburgh Art Exhibition 
Friday 2 June 2017 1pm – 4pm 

 
 

I am pleased to be sending you information about an exhibition of the artwork of the pupils in 
Primaries 1, 4 and 6 to be held in the school hall on Friday 2 June 2017. 
 
We have arranged this event to showcase and celebrate our pupils’ work.  
 
Our pupils have been producing some beautiful artwork and their pictures will be professionally 
mounted, catalogued and framed on display stands and be available for viewing and buying at a 
cost of £7.00 each, £1.25 of which will go towards school fund. 
 
Prints of the original artwork can also be ordered on the day of the exhibition at the same price as 
the originals. (I am sure these would be a welcome gift for family and friends). 
 
Please put the afternoon of Friday 2 June in your diary. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Wendy McDonald 
Class Teacher 
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